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B. F. ALLISON DRILLING.COMPANY

P. 0. Box 719 403 NORTH ELM STREET PHONE LI 9-3500

GRAHAM, TEXAS

August 28, 1961

OIL & GAS
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

0Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
State of Colorado

1525 Sherman Street

Denver 3, Colorado

Attention: Mr. D. V. Rogers
Deputy Director

Gentlemen:

With reference to your letter of August 10,
this is to advise that the location of our
Sheibley #3 Well was 661' from the North line
and 2002' from the East line. The erroneous
location furnished you was taken from a plat
of a different well,

We regret the delay in getting this informa-
tion to you and will secure the necessary authorization
before casing is removed from the above well.

Very truly yours,

B. F. ALLISON DRILLING COMPANY
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M, H. Thurmond
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